
 
 

 
Year 3 had a fantas-
tic time at the apple 
store and at Exeter 
Underground  
Passages.  They 
even had a free  
apple memory stick 

as a reminder of their day! 

 
 

 
Well done to all 
of our stars of 
the week this 
week: 
 
 

 
Year 3:  
Dexter, Kayden and Alleu 
Year 4: 
Evie, Thomas, Edith and Amelia 
Year 5:  
Ruby, Gabby and Sahel 
Year 6: 
Izzy, Molly, Matilda, Leah and 
Poppy 

 
 
 

 
Congratulations to Rose in 

year 5 who achieved a  
distinction in her grade 1 

piano exam!  
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Junior School News 

Colour Run and End of Term PARTY!  
Sponsored by The Exeter.  

There is one week to go until our fabulous Colour Run!  

Our fun run with a difference takes place on the Junior School field after school  

on Friday 12
th

 July.  
As you run around the course, our volunteers will shower you with water and paint 

powder, leaving you looking extremely colourful by the end - and, if last year is any-

thing to go by, with huge smiles on your faces!   

 

Wear old clothes (white shows the  

colours the best) and sunglasses or goggles so that the  

powder doesn't get in your eyes.  

Have lots of fun and raise money for our schools in the  

process! You can buy online at http://www.tinyurl.com/lscolour 

Alongside the run, there is free entry to our End of Term Party with lots of summer fair 

stalls and games. 

www.facebook.com/LadysmithSchoolsPtfa 

(N.B: Tickets are required for the run only; entry to the summer fair is free!) 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
http://www.tinyurl.com/lscolour
https://www.facebook.com/LadysmithSchoolsPtfa


Sporting Events 

We have enjoyed lots of fantastic sporting events over the last few weeks with tennis tourna-
ments, Sports Days and football tournaments. 

Below are a selection of pictures from these events—as always, we were overwhelmingly proud 
of the children’s determination and the way they support and encourage each other. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Space Youth Services are holding Summer Clubs across the County 
during the school holiday, dates so far announced for Exeter 100 Club, 
The Junction in Newton Abbot and Rushbrook in Totnes. Go to their web-
site and scroll to the ‘What’s Coming Up’ section to see dates and venues.  
 
The Challenging Behaviour Foundation (CBF) have lots of free down-
loadable information resources on their website. 

Bis-net - Supporting a Young Person with Challenging Behaviour [Exeter] Thursday 4th July 
from 09:30 continuing on Friday 5th July 14:30 at Jubilee Club, 4 Main Road, Pinhoe , Exeter, EX4 
8HS A two day workshop for parents & professionals, aimed at anybody supporting a young person 
who is at risk or displaying socially isolating, challenging or aggressive behaviours.  
The techniques covered in this course can be applied to both younger children and teenagers. Time 
will be spent allowing parents to adapt the principles to their particular child’s needs. A diagnosis is 
not required to attend this course as the techniques are designed to be supportive for all and a wide 
range is covered to allow parents to hand pick those that are most appropriate. To book, click here.  
YoungMinds Crisis Messenger  
The YoungMinds Crisis Messenger text service provides free, 24/7 crisis support across the UK. If 
you are experiencing a mental health crisis and need support, you can text YM to 85258.  
The YoungMinds Crisis Messenger is powered by our trusted partners Shout and Crisis Text Line.  
It is free and confidential to text the service from the following major networks: EE, O2, Three and 
Vodafone. For more details, click here.  
Northcott Theatre - We’re Going on a Bear Hunt  
Audio Described performance Saturday 6th July, 4.30pm (with touch tour at 4pm) See the smash-hit 
production of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt on tour, direct from the West End. For more details, click 
here.  

8.7.19—Year 5 trip to ECFC 
8.7.19—4RC Dawlish Trip 
9.7.19—4AN Dawlish Trip 
12.7.19—4NM Dawlish Trip 
12.7.19—Colour Run / End of term Party—3.30pm onwards  
18.7.19—Year 6 Leaver’s disco—details to follow 
16/17.7.19—Year 6 Show 
19.7.19—Last day of term 
 
 

Catering position – Ladysmith Junior School 
Devon Norse have a fabulous opportunity to join one of the fastest growing facilities management compa-
nies in the South West.  
We are currently looking for a Catering Assistant for the lunchtime period. 
The role will be general kitchen duties from 11.30- 1.30, Monday to Friday, Term time only. 
 
The hourly rate will be £8.21 

Monthly salary will be approximately £288.00 payable over 12 equal monthly payments. 
Full training will be given 
An enhanced DBS will be applied for. 
 
For more details or an application form, please contact Tanya Hoare on 01392 271596 
Or 
Pam White 07909 688441 email: pam.white@ncsgrp.co.uk  

Lyme Disease 
We have received guidance from Devon Wildlife Trust on how to avoid, detect 
and treat ticks which spread Lyme disease.  This information has been sent out 
separately via ParentMail 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-a-young-person-with-challenging-behaviour-exeter-tickets-59834145540
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/get-urgent-help/youngminds-crisis-messenger/
https://exeternorthcott.co.uk/calendar/were-going-on-a-bear-hunt/
https://exeternorthcott.co.uk/calendar/were-going-on-a-bear-hunt/

